## JEWISH EDUCATION COMMITTEE OF NEW YORK

NC.

426 WEST 58TH STREET, NEW YORK 19 • CIRCLE 5-8200



January 25th, 1967.

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE VICE-PRESIDENT

f go

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York 10024

## Dear Norman:-

- Forgive me for leaving before your masterful address at the Hadoar dinner. The day was long and I simply couldn't sit any more.
- 2. Your letter to Silberman was a good idea.
- 3. Have you heard from your friend concerning Rabbi Jung's book?
- 4. There is an incongruity between the meticulous planning concerning the structure and program of E. M. C. and the hasty and haphazard manner in which leadership is being sought and recruited.

With kindest regards, I remain

Very sincerely yours,

Rabbi Leonard Rosenfeld

lr/t